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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
[Type here]


December 5, 2022


Dear President and Members of Council:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Finance to enter into a Donation and Professional Services Agreement or Agreements with Pittsburgh Land Bank and GRB Law to document the donation of legal services relating to the performance of designated quiet title actions on behalf of the City of Pittsburgh; and further, pursuant to Chapter 210 of the City Code (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) accepting the donation by Pittsburgh Land Bank of such legal services to be performed by GRB Law on behalf of the City to extend the term of the agreement or agreements until December 31, 2023.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Jennifer Gula	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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